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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

I deeply oppose opening the National Forests to e-bike because they are basically motor vehicles, not bicycles.

The speed achieved by these bikes puts wildlife in danger. It would be incredibly disruptive to intact wildlife

families, plant life and the peace of the back country.

Please uphold great respect for the Wilderness. It is helping sustain life on Earth and is precious to the majority

of Americans.

There are plenty of other places for riding motorized bikes! Why spoil the Wilderness with them!?

Thank You!

 


